
September 20, 1994

Ms. Mary Helen Varela, Program Coordinator 
Raíces de Mexico, Inc.
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, California 94303

Dear Ms. Varela:

Congratulations on receiving the $5,400 grant from the National 
Endowment for the Arts. The Fox Theater and our community will 
benefit greatly from it.

I admire your work to bring the performing arts to the community. 
Whenever my office can be of assistance to you, please let us know.
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